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Meeting Notice 

 
 

Saturday, October 3, 2015 
9-10 AM 

Via Bellagio Park 
 

Are you concerned about our water supply? 
 

The Parks and Recreation Department has taken on several 
projects to preserve our water supply.  One such project 
planned in La Vigne is converting the water used for the 
landscaping to recycled water and replacing the turf in the 
parkway strip on Via Bellagio (between the curb and sidewalk) 
with native, drought tolerant landscaping around the trees 
currently in place.  This change is estimated to save more than 
11.5 million gallons each year… enough to serve a quarter of 
the homes in La Vigne for a year! There are 3 design options we 
are considering. Please join us at this neighborhood meeting to 
express your opinion and find out more about the project. 
 
Project Manager: Jennifer Kansanback jkansanback@cityofamericancanyon.org (707) 647-5355 

mailto:jkansanback@cityofamericancanyon.org

